Coompiercalth Fadisom Compam
O] € ahies Cao g rating stiton
J2TH0 06th Avemie Nonth
Comdng M GE229% 0

ol M S 22940

SM-97-120

December 22, 1997

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20855

Atteation: Document Control Desk

Reference: Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station
Docket Number 50-254, DPR-29, Unit One

Enclosed is Licensee Event Report (LER) 97-024, Revision 00, for Quad
Cities Nuclear Power Station.

This report is submitted as a voluntary report only.
The following commitment is being made by this letter:

R Applicable SEs, not previously submitted, will be
submitted to the NRC by 033198,

g Revise procedure QCAP 0500-01, "Processing 10CFR50.59
Safety Evaluations”, by 013098 to specify that all 50.59

evaluations are to be ncluded in the 50.59 Summary Report
sent to the NRC.
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If there are any questions or comments concerning this letter, please
refer them to Charles Peterson, Regulatory Affairs Manager at
309-654-2241, ext. 3609.

Respectfully,

COMMONWEALTH EDISON COMPANY
QUAD CITIES NUCLEAR POWER STATION

D.B. leet

D. B. Cook
Station Manager
DBC/CP/pim
Enclosure
cc: A, B. Beach, Regional Administrator, Region III
R. M. Pulsifer, Project Manager, NRR
C. G. Miller, Senior Resident Inspector, Quad Cities
W. D. Leech, MidAmerican Energy Company
D. C. Tubbs, MidAmerican Energy Company
M. E. Wagner, Licensing, Comtd
F. A. Spangenberg, Regulatory Affairs Manager, Dresden
INPO Reccrds Center
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